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Tuesday, March 8th, 2022
7:00 PM

Kosair Charities Center
982 Eastern Parkway
Louisville, KY 40217

  Members can meet for food at the Panera Bread on Poplar 
Level Road prior to the meeting around 5:30!

Keep reading for upcoming events and a message from 
the President!

MARCH MEETING!

https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com
https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com
https://www.magician.org/join-the-ibm/join
https://www.magicsam.com/general/register_member_type.asp
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UPCOMING EVENTS

March 10th-12th

Future Meeting Dates at Kosair

Winter Carnival of Magic
Pigeon Forge, TN

Tuesday, April 12
Tuesday, May 10
Tuesday, June 14
Tuesday, July 12

Tuesday, August 9
Tuesday, October 11

Click the poster for more info!

Make sure to add these to your calendar!

https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com
https://www.wintercarnivalofmagic.com/
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Our March meeting will be Tuesday, March 8th at Kosair on Eastern 
Parkway. Please join us for dinner starting around 5:30 at the 

Panera Bread on Poplar Level Road—it’s just 5 minutes from the 
meeting facility. This month several of the LMC members will 
be heading down to Pigeon Forge, TN for the Winter Carnival 
of Magic hosted by I.B.M. Ring 68 out of Knoxville. Due to our 
work schedules, Michele and I will be heading down on Friday 

and be there for the Saturday festivities. It’s always a fun time 
and if you haven’t been before you should put it on your list to 

check out. 

Speaking of conventions, the I.B.M. Convention is in Atlanta, July 13-16 and will be a 
celebration of 100 years of the IBM being in existence. Next year’s S.A.M. Convention 
will be in New Orleans, July 23-25. There are many magical conventions that take 
place throughout the year and here is a webpage that lists them all: 
https://www.themagicwordpodcast.com/magic-convention-guide. 

I always enjoy the conventions we attend, I especially like the shows and the chance 
to see old friends and make new ones.
 
I have one Meeting update from Kosair: Due to the buildings security system, we 
have to make sure that we are out of the building before 10:00 PM. So we’ll have to 
start wrapping things up around 9:30 so we can get tables and chairs back up for 
the next days meetings. 

There are a few places we can go hang out after we have to leave Kosair. Last month 
after Patrick’s lecture several of us went to The Post on Goss Avenue and enjoyed some 
late night pizza and drinks with our lecturer Partrick Thernes, and Mike Woodward 
from Lexington. It’s always fun to go hang out after our meetings. I can remember as 
a teenager going and hanging out with Bob Escher and Sherrell Nunnelley at Hardees 
and getting milkshakes and burgers and talking magic past midnight. 

I’ll see you on the 8th and maybe we’ll go hang out and have pizza after ; )

Mike Raymer

FROM THE PRESIDENT | OUT OF MY HAT

https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com
https://www.themagicwordpodcast.com/magic-convention-guide
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February Went Fast
Wow! February came and went in a flash! But I guess when there 
are only 28 days, that happens. This month, I have slacked a 
little in the practicing magic department. I didn’t get out to 
do any walk around magic. Although, I did get some business 
cards made! But it’s a new month, which means there are more 

opportunities to get out there. 

So far this year, I have seen a lot of growth in the club. I’m seeing more members 
talking and hanging out after meetings. And I’m seeing more members hang out 
outside of meeting times too! That means the club is growing. To keep this growth 
going, I challenge everyone to try and bring one or two new people to a meeting 
sometime this year. It doesn’t have to be the next meeting, but reach out to some 
people in your community and invite them to a meeting. Or even let them know 
about the It’s Magic Show! I invited some friends to the show last year and afterward 
they told me they were going to make it an annual tradition! 

Anyway, that’s about all I have to say this month. It was a short one. Let’s do some 
great things in March!

Matt Sohl
Editor

FROM THE EDITOR

https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com
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MEMBER HIGHLIGHTS
FCA Dad/Daughter 

Diamond Dance

J&B Magic Shop and 
Theater

David Garrard performed at the 
FCA Dad/Daughter Diamond 
Dance! 

“What a beautiful, fun MAGICAL 
evening!  Believe it or not, 
absolutely EVERYTHING from 
my January 22 post about this 
event played out exactly that way!  
Amazing!” -David Garrard

Brent Braun just bought a new 
building for his shop! Their plan is 
to open the new location by April 
15th so make sure to look forward 
to that!

Follow them on Facebook

https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com
https://www.facebook.com/JandBMagicShop/
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LAST MEETING PICTURES

https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com


MARCH 2022LOUISVILLE MAGIC CLUB NEWSLETTER 

LOUISVILLEMAGICCLUB.COM

2022 CLUB OFFICERS
Dean Emeritus

Sherrell Nunnelley

Michael Raymer
5512 Pavilion Way

Louisville, KY 40291
502.644.7829

funmagic@iglou.com

Dennis Alm
502.296.5199

dennisalm@gmail.com

Tom Crecelius

Matt Sohl
matthewsohl22@gmail.com

502.428.5982

Jim Harris
Pat Miller

Rob Redmon
David Garrard

Steve Haffner

Brent Kelly
Louisville Magic Club

PO Box 4546
Frankfort, Ky 40604

Bret Sohl

Carl Loud

Treasurer

President

1st Vice President

2nd Vice President

Webmaster

Newsletter Editor

Secretary

Technical Director

Advisory Board

EDITORIAL NOTE:
Please send all articles for inclusion in the next
bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.

https://www.louisvillemagicclub.com

